
I hope that you all had a fantastic Easter break and that you had time 
together with your families to enjoy the nice weather! It has been great to
welcome our children and families back to Osborne Primary School this week and I already feel
very much at home. It is a pleasure to start to get to know the members of our school community
and I am learning more names every day! 

This week, we have launched our very first 'Pride of Osborne' challenge focused on children
having presentation in their books to be proud of!  This is a whole school challenge and winners
will be announced during the last week of this half term. There will be a 'best presentation' and a
'most improved presentation' award given to children in each class so good luck children!

I look forward to meeting more of our parents over the next week so please do come to introduce
yourself on the school gate.

I would like to wish Eid Mubarak to all  members of the Osborne community who are celebrating
Eid this weekend.  As a reminder, if Eid falls on Bank Holiday Monday, we will expect children to
return to school on Tuesday. 

Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd - Headteacher
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Reminders

Headteacher's Message

Upcoming Events
Month of May - KS1 SATs

2.5.22 - Bank Holiday : school closed

5.5.22 - Year 4 trip to Cadbury World

9.5.22 to 13.5.22 - KS2 SATs 

10.5.22 - Bake sale: fundraiser for

World Lupus Day

27.5.22 - Jubilee Celebration

Monday - Boxing (FULL) 

Tuesday - Construction (FULL)

Wednesday - Fencing (FULL)

Thursday - Arts & Crafts (FULL)

Please note: these clubs finish at

4.20 pm each day.

After School Activities

School lunches MUST be ordered in
advance to enable our kitchen to cook the
correct amount of meals. We will NOT be
able to provide meals for children where
parents have not ordered online first.
Snacks sent into school should be healthy
and must NOT contain nuts.
Dogs (including puppies) are NOT
allowed on our school site.

Contact Us

Website:
www.osborneprimaryschool.co.uk

Email: enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Telephone: 0121 464 3346

mailto:enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk
tel:01214643346


This week we have talked about our Osborne Values. We have discussed what it
feels like to be 'PROUD'. We shared our school aim for all children, staff and
parents to feel PROUD to be part of the Osborne Primary School family. 
The children identified that they feel PROUD when they are demonstrating our
Osborne Values in action. Please help your child by exploring these values at
home and sharing PROUD moments with your children. We would love to hear
from the children and families about their PROUD moments.

This week...

Attendance and Punctuality
In order for children to be successful learners, it is very important that they
are at school and on time EVERY day. Regularly missing days at school and
arriving late creates gaps in children's learning and can impact on their academic
success, friendships and well-being. Children should only be absent from school if they
are too unwell to attend. Our current school attendance is 92.15% which is below our
school target of 97%. 

This week alone, more than 25 children arrived late to school and missed vital minutes of
important learning time. These late arrivals also created unnecessary work for our office
and classroom staff. 

Please help us to give your child the best possible education by ensuring that they are at
school and on time EVERY day.


